
For Immediate Release

PATA Micronesia Chapter
2021 General Membership Virtual Meeting

9:00 a.m. Chamorro Standard Time
October 15, 2021

(Thursday, September 30, 2021) The first General Membership Meeting of 2021 for the Pacific
Asia Travel Association (PATA) Micronesia Chapter will be held on October 15, 2021 at 9:00
a.m. Chamorro Standard Time. The meeting will be conducted virtually via Zoom:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85318782820?pwd=YVhTMWVOb3FtQ2Q1UDZ1WGVEQ25qZz09

Meeting Agenda will include the following:
1. Remarks from Chairwoman Paula Monk;
2. Report from Treasurer Francis C. Domnick;
3. Updates from National & State Tourism Offices of Palau, Yap, CNMI, Guam, Chuuk,

Pohnpei, Kosrae & the Marshall Islands; and
4. Committee Updates from Education; Culture, Heritage & Environment; Marketing;

Membership; and Public Relations.

The Chapter will convene its Pearls of Wisdom Forum at 1:30 p.m. Chamorro Standard Time.

PATA is a membership association acting as a catalyst for the responsible development of the
Asia Pacific travel and tourism industry. The PATA Micronesia Chapter consists of members
from the Micronesia region working directly in the tourism industry, including national and state
tourism offices.

Prior to the Covid-19 pandemic, in partnership with PATA Micronesia’s private and public-sector
members, the organization strove to enhance the sustainable growth, value and quality of travel
and tourism to, from, and within the region. Due to this global crisis, the Chapter’s Board &
Committees have only managed to meet virtually all throughout the year but continue to promote
the destination online at www.micronesiatour.com



###

For further information please contact:

Public Relations Committee Co-Chairs
Perdus Ehsa, Jr. / Lou Aguon-Schulte

perdusjr@gmail.com / lou@paradises.com
(691) 922-6053 / (61) 449-606-007

http://www.patamicronesia.org .
http://www.micronesiatour.com

P.O. Box 23217 GMF
Barrigada, Guam 96921


